July 30, 2019

The Honorable Mac Warner
Secretary of State

State Capitol

Charleston, West Virginia 25305

Dear Secretary Warner:

Enclosed for filing in your office, pursuant to the provisions of law, is the following
bill:

House Bill No. Two Hundred Seven (207), which was presented to me on July
24, 2019.

You will note that | have approved this bill on July 30, 2019.

JJ/mh

cc: The Honorable Lee Cassis
The Honorable Stephen J. Harrison
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